

Our children leave Snitterfield curious, inspired, with a sense of their own self-worth and contribute positively to society.

Dear Families,

July, the end of a school year

I feel that I have rounded up this year already in an earlier newsletter so I am keeping my commentary brief and sharing the class photos and information.

Class 1

Class 1 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Mary Arden's Farm this month.

We enjoyed an immersive retelling of A Midsummer Night's Dream which incorporated treasure hunts, dancing and creating forest crowns. We fortunate enough to look around the house and see the old bread ovens, toilets and wells. We planted broad bean seeds in the farm garden and loved seeing the animals and their young. We would have brought a piglet or two back if we could have!









Class 2

What a wonderful month we have had in Class 2. We had a fantastic day out at Mary Arden's Farm last Monday. The children thoroughly enjoyed re-enacting the play: 'A Midsummer Night's Dream'; learning all about the different characters as well as having a look around the farm to learn about life during the Shakespearean times. They wowed the leaders there with what they knew!

During Transition Day, the children spent a morning with their new or existing teachers for September; it is clear that they are more than ready for their next year group! We have continued to write our own stories for 'Lost and Found' by Oliver Jeffers in English and finished the Maths curriculum with 'Position and Direction'. We are all now ready for our summer holidays and to have some time to reflect on a brilliant year.







Class 3

In Science we have been learning about skeletons of humans and animals. Billy's mum came in to show us a variety of small animal skeletons from Moreton Morrell College. They were fascinating!



As part of our geography work on the local area, Class 3 went to Stratford Upon Avon. We went to Shakespeare's Schoolroom, had a picnic at the Bancroft Gardens and then went to the Butterfly Farm. We had a great time!





Class 4

It has been very busy for class 4 this last half term for several reasons, the biggest of which has been the school play which they pulled off in spectacular fashion. Everyone played their part well and the audience was thoroughly entertained by the performance. Well done class 4.







As is the tradition on the last day of term, we celebrated one of the character strengths. This half term is *Respect* and, in assembly today, the orange badges were awarded to:

- ➤ Albert in Reception
- Finn in Year 1
- > Evie in Year 2
- ➤ Melody in Year 3
- > Zara in Year 4
- > Devyn in Year 5
- Chris in Year 6

Congratulations to all of you for respectful attitudes and behaviours across the term and year.

I'd like to say a huge thank you, on behalf of all the staff, for the gifts you have generously given in your appreciation of their hard work and thank you, as ever, for your support of the school and the children's learning.

A special message to the Year 6 pupils (and any others leaving our school) we wish you all the best in your new schools, keep up the good work and always, whatever the situation, endeavour to do your best!

All that is left is to wish you all a wonderful summer, whatever you and the children are doing and we look forward to welcoming new starters and current children and families in September.

With best wishes,

Mrs Silk

Headteacher